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I am in support of SP 769 as the cougar population in my area is out of control. 

Cougars are coming into residential areas in the middle of cities and towns right next 

to schools. They are taking pets and livestock and it's only a matter of time before 

they attempt to take a child. Each county faces different challenges concerning 

cougars so it's only right to let each county decide on the most effective way to keep 

them in check, which is hunting with hounds.  


